
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07653-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 8:51 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:32 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: loupontius@comcast.net <loupontius@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 5:14 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Lou Pontius <loupontius@comcast.net> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I have been a customer of FPL for the past 38 years and through multiple hurricanes, many tropical storms and 
heat waves I have found FPL to be very responsive to any concerns I have had. 

When I compare how much I pay for my electricity to relatives in other states, I am pleased with the value that 
FPL provides. Not only do they provide reliable service and good value, as a leader in this community I 
appreciate that FPL is a good community partner. Not only are they there when the storm rolls in (and more 
importantly when it rolls on out!) they are there to also support the many activities that make our community 
great. 

Of course everyone wants lower rates, but in the end and after careful consideration I sincerely believe that FPL 
needs to be treated fairly just as it treats it’s customers fairly when considering a rate increase. 

Sincerely, 

Lou Pontius 
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